

Rugby Table Tennis Club

Code of Conduct for players during pandemic

Rugby Table Tennis Club expects that at this time everyone involved will obey all regulations and guidelines set out by the Government, Table Tennis England and the Hill Street Community Centre.

The expectation is that you -

- Arrive 5 minutes before your booked session, park in the car park at the side
 of the Hill Street Community Centre and then walk around to the front door
 which will be locked promptly at the start of each session.
- Unless booked in to play at the same session, parents/guardians must accompany their children to the front door, leave them as soon as they have been checked in and collect them from the side car park promptly at the end of the session.
- Bring your own drinks. The club will not be selling refreshments at this time and the kitchen facilities cannot be used. The Community Centre would prefer that you use the Disabled toilet rather than the usual facilities.
- Report immediately to the Session Organiser or Committee member present if you feel unwell or have an accident.
- You are expected to use the available hand sanitizer before and after entering your car registration number in the foyer and before entering the sports hall.
- You are expected to adhere to the entry/exit protocols put in place by Hill Street Community Centre
- You must keep your bag, towel and water bottle with you at all times. It
 must be placed at the back of the table area by the barriers on the side
 you are playing.
- You must bring your own bat but **ALL** balls will be provided by the club. The club will supply a clean box of balls for each session.
- Do not touch anything except your bat and the ball unless absolutely necessary
- Always obey any instructions given by either the Session Organiser or the Committee member present.
- Take responsibility for yourself and your equipment.